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	Memorandum
BWF World Senior Championships 2013 Bids

Monday 4 July 2011


	Dear Member Associations

The BWF is inviting Members to lodge bids for the 2013 BWF World Senior Championships. The Request for Proposal (RFP) document and the application form have been uploaded onto the BWF website (linked here).

Please note that Members have a deadline of 30 September 2011 to lodge a bid for the event. Contact Darren Parks, Events Director d.parks@bwfbadminton.org if you have any questions about the bid process for the BWF World Senior Championships.

The 2011 BWF World Senior Championships will be hosted in Richmond, Vancouver, Canada from  21 - 27 August 2011 (linked here).

Kind regards

Stuart Borrie

Director of Operations

Badminton World Federation




